
Vicki Kopplin joined the Hemophilia Foundation of Minnesota/Dakotas in 
November 2024.  She has spent her career in nonprofits including the YMCA, 
Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota, National Epilepsy Foundation, and most 
recently Gillette Children’s Hospital & Clinics.  
 
Vicki is passionate about working with rare diseases, supporting children, teens, 
and adults, and also knows that conditions like bleeding disorders impact the 

entire family.  She is looking forward to building on existing programs for the bleeding disorder 
communities in MN and SD and she is eager to work with the Board of Directors and to partner with 
the Hemophilia Treatment Centers in MN and SD – working together to further their reach and 
impact.   
 
Vicki has two adult children, a grandson and a grandchild arriving in May 2025.  She is an avid sports 
fan of both college and professional football and basketball and is entertained by her two golden 
retrievers. She serves as the Board Chair of The Grief Club of Minnesota. Along with supporting 
people with rare diseases and families experiencing grief, Vicki cares about Veterans and mental 
health issues.  She looks forward to meeting you, hearing about your journey with a bleeding 
disorder, and can be reached at vickik@hfmd.org.  
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